
THE CITY OF WINDSOR 
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR DREW DILKENS, DBA 
------------------------------MAYOR

PROCLAMATION 

"NUTRITION MONTH" 
March 2019 

WHEREAS: The City of Windsor employee wellness program, Windsor Workplace 
Wellness continues to be dedicated to the health and well-being of 
employees supported by both a Working Committee and Steering 
Committee and administered by the Human Resources Department; 
and 

WHEREAS: The Windsor Workplace Wellness program seeks to promote the 
importance of physical, emotional, menta! and social health to 
employees through education, participation and engagement; and 

WHEREAS: The Windsor Workplace Wellness program is supporting the Dietitians 
of Canada Nutrition Month campaign during the month of March to 
encourage employees to "Unlock the Potential of Food" to enhance 
lives, improve health, inspire children, fuel activities and bring people 
together. 

THEREFORE: I, Drew Dilkens, Mayor of the City of Windsor, do hereby proclaim 

MARCH 2019 
NUTRITION MONTH 

in the City of Windsor and I strongly encourage all citizens to "Unlock 
the Potential of Food" to fuel, discover, prevent, heal and come 
together. 
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